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11 April 2019 
 
 

 
Letter from our Chair of Governors 

 
We are now very close to seeing the opening of Phase 1 of the extension work to the school. The 
building works have gone really well and the Governors would like to thank everyone for their 
patience during the build, also our thanks to the builders who have worked well alongside 
everyone at the school. 
 
Health and Safety of everyone has always been a priority to us and we have come through so far 
unscarred, we are also determined to maintain the culture of our school in being respectful and 
friendly to everyone before, during and after school times. 
 
Planning permission for Phase 2 has now been approved and this will commence as soon as 
possible after the Easter break, beginning with the Multi use games area, playground and field 
redesign.   These are exciting times for the school but we will not lose sight of what is most 
important, maintaining the highest possible standards for all and achieving together. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
John Brown 
Chair of Governors     

 


